

## St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"A new command I give you; Love one another as I have loved you."

Jesus

May 12, 2016

Dear St. Stan Families,

In those few words our Lord, Jesus gave us the most important commandment to follow. As we discuss in school it is also sometimes one of the hardest to follow. While we all know that at times we have issues with one another the goal of this commandment is to be sure we treat each other with respect and kindness which we all know is the challenge Jesus has tasked us with.

On Friday, May 13<sup>th</sup> we will be celebrating our Mother and Father of the Year at 7pm, tickets are still available at the parish office, school office or at the door. We are thrilled to be honoring Mrs. Lisa Grover and Mr. Ron Madiera. On May 20<sup>th</sup> (with a rain date of May 23<sup>rd</sup>) we will be having our annual field day. Students should be dressed in their gym uniforms and have bug spray and sun block applied at home. Each student will receive a t-shirt courtesy of the HSA on the day of the event. Also, HSA will provide a pizza lunch to all students that day. Additionally, the drama club will have their spring performance on Tuesday, May 17<sup>th</sup> and Partisi Music students will have their concert on May 24<sup>th</sup>. I would also like to extend a big congratulations to the students who participated in the St. Jude's Math a Thon; our school raised a total of \$3795.00!

Beginning Monday, May 23<sup>rd</sup> you will be receiving Before and After Care bills on a daily basis. The balance must be paid the following day in order for your child to use the service. A bill for May 2<sup>nd</sup> through the 20<sup>th</sup> will be sent home by May 24<sup>th</sup> and must be paid in full by Tuesday, May 31<sup>st</sup>. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

A concern brought up in the school surveys was the re-pavement of the parking lot. The church is in the process of setting up a fundraiser to be able to undertake this costly project. Please be on the look out for information to be sent home.

In His Peace,

Elena Malinconico

Kalımono

Principal